
Please join us for a  

‘Journey through the Prep Department’ 

The staff and Year Eight pupils would like to invite you to a short presentation  

and tour of the Prep Department on   
 

Thursday 21st June 2018 at 8.30am in the Read Hall  

R.S.V.P to Mrs Windle , Prep Secretary,  at prepsec@townclose.com 

 

Please come and revisit the outstanding facilities in our Prep Department that  

ensure each and every child within the School has the opportunity to follow  

their own individual ‘Town Close’ journey. 


